
Kendal Flood Risk Management Scheme Key facts

We will be undertaking some riverside works in preparation for construction of the 
flood scheme along Aynam Road. These works will require a riverside lane closure 
from 28th May through to late July 2024. 

The works we will be undertaking will include a number of trial holes along the length 
of Aynam Road. These trial holes will confirm the location of known services and 
identify any unknown services, as well as confirm what we understand the ground 
conditions to be along the riverside.

Following on from the trial hole works we will start the construction of a number of
headwalls along the riverside. These new headwalls will improve the current surface 
water drainage outfalls which will directly connect to the new improved drainage 
system which will be delivered within the area as part of our future construction 
works.

A pedestrian diversion will also be in place, with access to Jennings Footbridge being
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